
 

Accessing Student State Assessment Information from PowerSchool Using 
Single Sign-On 

Printed state assessment student report cards and student labels are scheduled to 
arrive in districts by September 1.  

An electronic file of the PDFs is posted on MyData Portal.  

In spring, Dallas ISD added the single sign-on feature to PowerSchool. This feature 
will provide parents access to their students’ results for the Texas Assessment 
Program directly, bypassing the state Texas Family Portal login screen.    

Instructions on accessing the scores from the PowerSchool Family Portal are listed 
below:  

1. Login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal to view scores.  
2. Parents can click on the Texas State Portal link to access the scores for their 

students. Parents will be able to access their students’ results for the Texas 
Assessment Program directly, bypassing the state Texas Family Portal login 
screen.  

 

 

 

 


